

















Now is your chance to ‘BE SOMEBODY’

Emergency responders in northwestern Wisconsin have put out the Help
Wanted signs to recruit new volunteers. Earlier this year, the 2009 “BE SOME-
BODY?” Fire/EMS media event was held in Brule to increase public awareness
that most emergency responses in rural areas are provided by volunteers and most
small town fire and emergency medical services departments are actively recruiting
new members.

Representatives from 35 agencies located in Douglas, Bayfield, Ashland, Iron
and Washburn counties participated in the event. In addition, departments posted
“BE SOMEBODY” and “HELP WANTED” signs on major roads and highways.
The “BE SOMEBODY - Fire/EMS Recruiting Campaign” was established in 1997
by Jan Victorson, Director of Bayfield County Emergency Management, and Chief
Keith Kesler of the Brule Fire Department with funding provided through a Wis-
consin Department of Transportation grant.

Recruitment and retention are the top challenges for volunteer emergency
service organizations. Communities have long relied on the commitment and
dedication of volunteers to provide quality, professional, cost effective emergency
service for their citizens in the time of need. A “BE SOMEBODY” phone num-
ber has been established to aid those interested in becoming emergency services
volunteers. People can call 888-926-1676 and leave a message indicating which
service they’re interested in and it will be forwarded to the appropriate department
for follow-up.
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Affairs (DMA) is improving its distribu-
tion of news releases and other materials
sent on behalf of the Wisconsin National
Guard, Wisconsin Division of Emergency
Management, State Emergency Opera-
tions Center, and Wisconsin Homeland
Security Council. Our goal continues to be
to get critical information to the people of
Wisconsin as quickly as possible. Sign up

via our free e-mail subscription service at
http://dma.wi.gov.

E-mall alerts from
OJA

Learning about funding opportunities,
conferences and other homeland security
news is now easier than ever. With the
Office of Justice Assistance’s new Email
Alerts, you can register to have OJA
updates sent directly to your inbox. Email
Alerts regularly announce competitive Re-
covery Act and homeland security funding
opportunities and are used to distribute
new reports and other critical information.

Registering for Email Alerts is quick
and easy. Just visit ZZZ RMD Zand RY
select “Email Alerts”. Users can register
to receive as many or as few alerts as they
would like and can unregister at any time.
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